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CARLE PLACE, NY (FEBRUARY 27, 2021) - State Senator Anna M. Kaplan (D-Great Neck)

issued the following statement today at 6:30pm:

Senator Anna M. Kaplan said “the women who have come forth with allegations against the

Governor deserve to have their voices heard, and I believe the situation warrants an

independent investigation so that we may all know the facts of what has taken place."

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/anna-m-kaplan/landing

